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Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please follow us: 
 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 
 

 
To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 
 

The Playhut Little Wormwood Scrubs 
 

Open as an outdoor service to parents & carers 
with children under 4. 

All users must book a timeslot to attend as they 
are operating in hourly slots. 

Please call 0208 969 7779 for further information 
or to book a slot. 

_______________________________________ 
 

You are encouraged to e-mail your child’s class 
teacher directly. They check their e-mails regularly. 

Stay in touch! 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Reminder 
The Gate Opening Times will be 

changing on Monday. 
 

8.30am-8.45am & 3pm-3.15pm for 
all gates.  

 

 
Half Term: Monday 26th October- Friday 30th 

October. 
 

 
We want to support our community in these 

challenging times. Please let us know if you would 
like us to mention your business or community 

projects.  

mailto:Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk
mailto:info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk

